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Bevan’s Nature Area Bush MulchingBevan’s Nature Area Bush Mulching

Goal

Due to a variety of factors including the protection
of nesting birds, bush mulching in Bevan’s Nature
Area (behind 18th Street & 8th Avenue) will be
carried out in October.

The goal of bush mulching is to provide a larger
fire break and buffer between the nature area and
nearby houses in case of a fire. 

Bird House Removal
If you have a bird house located in the trees along
the 18  Street or 8  Avenue back alleys please
remove it by the end of September to prevent
damage.
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Thank you!

Schedule

For more information please call the Town Office at 
780-842-3381.


